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December 29, 2016 
 

Christmas Trees Not Allowed at Rights-of-Way 
 
Beaufort County advises its residents (excluding residents within city limits)* that Christmas trees are not considered 
storm debris and therefore are not allowed at the rights-of-way. Trees placed at the right-of-way will not be removed 
by the County’s debris removal contractor.  
 
Christmas trees may be disposed of at any County Convenience Center. All ornaments and lights must be removed 
prior to disposal.  
 
All Class 1 waste (including real Christmas trees, small limbs, leaves and landscape trimmings) will be ground and 
recycled as boiler fuel.  
 
Click here to view the Convenience Centers Holiday Closing Schedule.  
 
*City of Beaufort Residents 
The City of Beaufort collects Class 1 waste at the curb as part of their waste service. Citizens residing within the City 
of Beaufort can place real Christmas trees at the curb for collection.  
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http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/solid-waste-and-recycle/convenience-centers.php?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
http://content.govdelivery.com/bulletins/gd/SCBEAUFORT-17cbf25

